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UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW

37th SESSION

REVIEW OF AUSTRIA
 22 January 2021
Madame President/Mr. Vice-President,
Bosnia and Herzegovina warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Austria and thank for their presentation today.
We express appreciation to the authorities of Austria for the level of commitment to promote and protect human rights.
We welcome Austria’s continued closed cooperation with all international and regional human rights protection mechanisms and monitoring bodies.
Bosnia and Herzegovina welcomes ratification the Protocol of 2014 to the Forced Labour Convention in order to reinforce human rights protection since the 2nd cycle of the UPR.

We would like to recommend to Austria to:

-continue to improve human rights protection and to work closely with its partners.
-to continue to promote human rights education, awareness-raising and promoting dialogue and tolerance.

-to combat all forms of discrimination and protect minorities.
We wish Austria successful results of the 3rd review. 
Thank you.
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